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You will recall that at the meeting on 
Tuesday I brought up the question of the Institute 
acquiring the back numbers of the "Journal of 
Parasitology," which would cost $95. Dr. Todd, 
who presented the existing set of the journals to 
the Medical Library on his retirement, suggested 
that the set should be placed on loan at this 
Institute, where, of course, as in the case of the 
other periodicals and books in our possession, they 
would be available to any member of the University 
requiring access to them, 
to you to see what arrangements could be made.

If the back numbers can be placed on 
loan here, we shall be responsible for all future 
numbers, thus saving the University $3.15 per annum.

This journal is the only American journal 
devoted entirely to parasitology, and its back numbers 
are in almost daily requirement by members of our

It is little used elsewhere, and as it is 
practically a necessity that we should have easy access 
to it, it seems a pity to spend $95. if an arrangement 
can be made with the Medical Library.

The matter was referred

staff.

) The other periodicals devoted to parasitology 
in the libraries at McGill are not in such constant 
demand here, as they are mainly concerned with
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Dear Sir Arthur,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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